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About North Brisbane 4wd Club 

Our club was formed from a group of like minded 4wd enthusiasts who saw an 

opportunity to develop a four wheel drive club within the fast growing Northlakes 

region, and with a dedicated committee, North Brisbane 4wd Club was born. 

All of the founding members have children who share the love of four wheel  

driving, camping and social activities.  The club maintains a family focus and 

aims to offer a range of events to suit all members, with mild, wild and social 

trips.   

We encourage everyone to come along a be a part of our trips; whether you 

have just purchased your first four wheel drive, or you are an experienced driver 

bringing new track knowledge to the club.   

So please feel free to grab a magazine, drop into a meeting to say óhiô, or come 

along on one of our trips to check us out!  

 

CLUB MEETING DATES 

JANUARY 5th  JULY 6th  

FEBRUARY 2nd  AUGUST 3rd  

MARCH 2nd  SEPTEMBER 7th  

APRIL 6th  OCTOBER 5th  

MAY 4th  NOVEMBER 2nd  

JUNE 1st  DECEMBER 7th  
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Presidents Page 
By Greg Facey 

Welcome to the January magazine and Happy New Year! 
Bring on 2018 NB4WDC. Now I donôt want everyone to think 
Iôve gone all deep and meaningful, but I am certainly  
reflective on the year that was. We started from a small group 
on Facebook some years back, and earlier in 2017 we  
became an incorporated club, and we grew. When I think 
how lucky I was to make new friends, reconnect with old 
friends and have some amazing trips throughout the year, I 

can sum it up in one word, unbelievable! What we have is a genuine four wheel drive 
club that is member and trip focused. We keep it simple and it works. 
 
We finished the year off strong with a BBQ fundraiser at Meatland Northlakes (thanks 
Jamie and the team). Big thanks to Peter Borg, Ben and Bradleigh Foster, Troy  
Window, Tom Elliot, Jake Kenyon and Whitey for your help on the day, and special 
thanks to Sharon Pyyvaara to organising the event. The guys did a terrific job. Rose 
and I had to go early to help Ashleigh from hospital (sheôs ok) and the message back 
from everyone was when I checked how it was going was ñWe are fine, just look after 
your family and donôt stressò. This is the essence of what we are about! We help each 
other. The BBQ was a good opportunity to raise some funds for the club, but also raise 
the clubs profile in the Northlakes area and we have more events to come this year. 
 
We also had Presidents Trip to Swan Gully Adventure Park after rain cancelled my  
forestry trip, but hang onto your hat, it will be on early this year! Swan Gully has many 
hills, great views and some challenging tracks, but was a great day to somewhere the 
club hadnôt been too, we love checking out new places! 
 
Now, what will 2018 bring us? I see lots of trips and socials, BBQ breakfast by the 
beach, Rover Park, forestry trips to Bellthorpe, Kenilworth, Benarkin, I see Crowôs Nest 
trips, Fraser Clean up, Sundown, Witta, Clean Up Australia events just to name a 
fewéé...looks like a very full on year, and I havenôt even mentioned recces yet!  
Remember if you want to go to the Fraser Clean Up 18-21st May you need to add your 
name to the trip sheet, pay the club directly and reference FICU 2018. Yes itôs a way 
off, but registrations close 1st March. 
 
I also want to welcome Jake Kenyon to the committee as the clubs Webmaster. Jake is 
a great young guy that has been very enthusiastic and active in the club. Thank you for 
your help. 
 
We had a lot of new members to the NB4WDC family in December. It gives me great 
pleasure to welcome Daniel and Rebecca Jones, Brendan and Vanessa Botha,  
Richard Krenn, Bruce Cresswell and his partner Narelle Kerr, Andrew and Irene  
Coventry, Christian Coventry, Stephen and Katrina Howe, Hamid Nia and his wife 
Elaheh Jafari. I canôt wait to see you out on the tracks in 2018. 
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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘǎ tŀƎŜ 
.ȅ DǊŜƎ CŀŎŜȅ 

We also have a new major sponsor for the club in ARB Northlakes. Andrew, Lyndon, 
Paul and Macca have already helped a number of members in the club and we  
appreciate their support. Please make sure you drop in and say hi to the guys. I 
have personally known Lyndon for many years who is a great guy and very helpful 
as is the rest of the ARB team. Please join me in making them welcome. 
 
Well, thereôs a great start to 2018 and a lot to look forward to, but we seem to have 
the same problem as last year, just too many trips and just not enough  
weekendsééé.. 
 
Be safe, have fun and I look forward to seeing you out on tracks! 
 
President Greg 
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Raffle Prize Winners 
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The Shafted Award 

The Contender 

December 2017 Winner 


